
 
 

Glamourhead Sharks 

Aquatic Club 
 

14th January, 2017 
 

 
Glamourhead Sharks 

 

           www,glamourheads.org  

Dear IGLA Executive Board: 
 
This signifies that the team representing GLAMOURHEAD SHARKS from the city of 
 
MELBOURNE, VICTORIA, AUSTRALIA (city, state, country) formally intends to bid for  

the IGLA Championships in 2019. 
 
Events included in these Championships will be swimming, diving, and water polo.   

Open water swimming will be dependent upon the time of year chosen for the competition. 

If synchronized swimming is essential, we will have to investigate this further; at the moment 
we would not be including this event. 
 
Possible sites for the event include Melbourne Sports and Aquatic Centre, (MSAC).  MSAC has 
previously held FINA world Championships and is one of best, major pools in the country to 
hold swimming, diving, and water polo meets.   Open Water Swimming would be held in Port 
Phillip Bay.  There are Open Water swims held every weekend in the Summer at various 
beaches around the bay and very close to the city of Melbourne.  The actual site will be chosen 
if the bid is successful. 
 
Other information pertinent to our bid includes: 
Proposed dates: Preferably April – May 2019.  Alternatively, October or November 2019.  

 Happy to hold in middle of year but being winter will make it cold for Open Water. 

Proposed facilities:  MSAC;  Williamstown beach [open water] 

Glamourheads regularly hold interclub Ímeets and hosted the 2008 Asia-Pacific OutGames. 

Sincerely, 
 

Secretary / Representative of Glamourhead Sharks Aquatic Club 

Address:  Below;  

Phone:       


